
 

 

 

SAPC e-Note: CPD system updates  
  

Dear Pharmacist, 
  
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) has improved the functionality of the CPD system to 
enhance the user experience when submitting CPD entries. The new system functionalities include 
amongst others the requirement/ability to select the year for which you are submitting the CPD entry, the 
ability to view a summary of CPD entries submitted for all CPD compliance years and the ordering of CPD 
entries according to the date of submission. The SAPC has also implemented automated CPD reminders 
which are sent to pharmacists every two months.  
 
Please view a short clip indicating how to select the year of CPD compliance here or view this and other 
amendments to the CPD system in an illustrated document by clicking here.  
 
For a step-by-step process on how to submit a CPD entry and view other changes implemented on the 
CPD system, kindly access recordings of previous CPD Masterclasses by clicking here or visiting the 
OfficialSAPC YouTube Channel. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
 

 
Copyright © 2022 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved. 

Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, Fax: +27(0)12 321 1492 
 
 
 

https://youtu.be/NVT5JEz3Hbw
https://www.sapc.za.org/Media/Default/Documents/SAPC%20CPD%20System%202022%20Amendments.pdf
https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLjQFcZEBjnWhg5h3egCfZgB_qemkZKijz

